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Noisy work: site preparation for construction of a new water treatment plant at 

Wyangala 

The NSW Government is funding a new $5 million water treatment plant at Wyangala as early works for the 

proposed Wyangala Dam Wall Raising Project. 

Enviropacific Services has been engaged to design, build and commission the new plant which will provide 

clean drinking water to Wyangala and Wyangala Waters Holiday Park. 

A development application for the water treatment plant was approved in December 2021 and the team 

started site establishment in February 2022.  

Upcoming work 

In preparation for construction the site team need to remove some vegetation and large rocks to provide 

safe access and level the site. This work will include upgrading access between the existing water 

treatment plant and the new plant. To carry out this work, the team will be doing noisy work including using 

rock breakers, dump trucks, chainsaws, jackhammers, and concrete saws.  

When will this work be carried out? 

Rock breaking will be carried out from Thursday 9 March 2022 for two weeks, weather permitting. The 

noisy work will be carried out within standard construction hours from 8am to 6pm between Mondays and 

Fridays and from 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  

How noisy will it be? 

Rock breaking will be the noisiest activity during the site preparation work. Rock breaking will create noise 

levels up to 65 dB generally for surrounding community. This is more than conversation speech but less 

than a busy street. Other activities will create less noise. We have provided a diagram to help explain noise 

levels. 

Noise level comparisons sourced from Transport for NSW’s Construction Noise and Vibration Strategy 
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How we will manage noise 

Rock breaking activities will be intermittent and kept to a minimum. Noise mitigation measures will be used 

where possible, but residents are still likely to still hear some noise, particularly from the rock breaking. 

Measures to reduce this noise include noise respite periods, maximising the distance between noisy 

equipment and residential areas and monitoring noise to ensure it does not exceed stated levels. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or concerns about this work please contact our Project’s Community and 

Stakeholder Engagement Team on 1800 735 822 or email wyangaladamproject@dpie.nsw.gov.au  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

Location of the project area for the new water treatment plant at Wyangala 
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